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McCullough Streetscape Project

Originating from the Northeast Corridor Infrastructure (NECI) Program, this project proposes to
provide a new street connection by extending McCullough Drive from North Tryon Street to the
existing dead end at Ken Hoffman Drive. This project will include two travel lanes, planting strips,
curb & gutter, asphalt milling and paving, storm drainage, utility relocation, erosion control, bike
lanes, sidewalk, Post Construction Stormwater Ordinance (PCSO) underground storage vaults,
and retaining wall improvements. This project will improve pedestrian and bicycle mobility
between North Tryon Street and W.T. Harris Boulevard.

Details

Posting Number 2024-Q3(Jul-Sep)-DGS-9858

Anticipated Posting Date 2024-07-03

Commodity Code(s): 74505, 91319, 91345, 91347, 91396, 91430, 96239, 96861,

96882, 96884, 98814

Requirements Last Updated: 03/20/24










































Insurance Requirements

The City requires the awarded vendor(s) to obtain and maintain the following insurance
coverage types:

v Automobile-For automobile operations liability
v/ Constructions Bonds-For bidding, payment, completion of construction projects

v General Liability-For bodily injury or property damage, arising from products, premises,
completed work, personal & advertising injury

v Workers Compensation-For lost wages and medical expenses of injured workers

Bonding Requirements

The City plans to require the following bond(s) for this solicitation:

v Bid Bond-City required Bond to ensure that vendors do not retract bids from the time
they submit a bit until the contract has been executed.

v Payment Bond-City required Bond to ensure that subcontractors and/or suppliers are
paid for any work performed.

v Performance Bond-City required Bond to ensure satisfactory completion of a project by
the vendor.

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

v+ $10,000,000+

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

v Through Project Completion

For Questions, Contact:

Mackenzie Winebrenner



/code/tel:980.214.7291
mailto:Mackenzie.winebrenner@charlottenc.gov

